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27™ May 2020

Professor Peter Gething

Telethon Kids Institute

Perth Children's Hospital, 15 Hospital Avenue
Nedlands Western Australia 6009

Dear Professor Gething,

PRN: RGS0000004059
Project Title: SDCEI;I';;I Schools Study: Understanding the impact of COVID-19 in Western Australian

Thank you for submitting the Amendment Form dated 26 May 2020 for the above project. The submission was
reviewed on behalf of CAHS HREC by the alternative review stream, CAHS Scientific Advisory Safety Committee on
27 May 2020. The submission has been approved.

Participating Sites:
Ethical approval for this project applies at the following sites:

Child and Adolescent Community Health
WACHS Central Office
PathWest QEIl

The approved documents are:

DETECT PICF Schools Testing Case FU Parents Students 5.0 25/05/2020
DETECT PICF Serology Testing Parents Students 4.0 25/05/2020
DETECT PICF Serology Testing School Staff 4.0 25/05/2020
DETECT PICF Testing and Case FU School Staff 5.0 25/05/2020
DETECT Plain Language Summary 2.0 25/05/2020
DETECT Schools Study Participation Confirmation Letter 2.0 26/05/2020

This review and approval has been in accordance with the HREC Terms of Reference and Standard Operating
Procedures both of which are available on the HREC's website. The submission will be tabled for information at
the next HREC meeting on 18 June 2020.

As the CPI you are required to ensure that the project is conducted at all sites under the conditions of approval
that accompanied the initial approval of this project. The next report for this project is due 21 May 2021.

This letter constitutes ethical approval only.
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Governance approval is required for all sites with ethical approval to conduct this project, a copy of this letter
must be made available to all site Pls to obtain authorisation from their site.

Should you require further information, please contact the HREC Office on (08) 6456 0516 or
CAHS.Ethics@health.wa.gov.au. To find the original letter and any possible attachments, click here when logged
into RGS.

Yours sincerely

Of¥o

Dr Simon Wood
Executive Director Medical Services
On behalf of the Child and Adolescent Health Service Human Research Ethics committee

health.wa.gov.au/cahs



